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Support UM News at General Conference 

 

Dear Friend,  

 

At United Methodist News, we have been dedicated to providing fair, faithful and trusted 

reporting on the news and events shaping The United Methodist Church for almost 85 years. 

United Methodists and individuals outside the denomination alike rely on UM News to tell the 

authentic story of the church.  

 

With General Conference just around the corner, our mission to deliver unbiased, clear 

and transparent news is more important than ever. 

 

Decisions made at this time will impact the future of our denomination. The world will 

be listening to hear what The United Methodist Church has to say. This news must be 

shared.  

 

UM News reporters will be at this important gathering, working around the clock to capture 

major developments and ensure every congregation, clergyperson and layperson remains 

connected and informed. This vital access to information will help our denomination embrace 

the future with confidence, hope and preparedness.  

 

https://e.umc.org/MDc4LUpYUS02NDMAAAGSTr1VoDfjZQH0XpZko_rpyyUFYuFuErqOQl-l1nlKOvoMsCh3Waj6o4ZbixQxivT7UaLGiec=
https://e.umc.org/MDc4LUpYUS02NDMAAAGSTr1VoDfjZQH0XpZko_rpyyUFYuFuErqOQl-l1nlKOvoMsCh3Waj6o4ZbixQxivT7UaLGiec=
https://e.umc.org/MDc4LUpYUS02NDMAAAGSTr1VoObNaM0fZW9nI8vEZHevhVs80XhUSB6TMsxmOb-7biazqLfo0kx9OPpMw2Td9XTK1yc=
https://e.umc.org/MDc4LUpYUS02NDMAAAGSTr1VoKQ0-wzlAwGZywzCrAinoMqo8aAuQBJQtqdzP2aI-XIxBESlIUzyhusE7BF-2xVOcUg=


Unfortunately, a shrinking church budget has created challenges that could impact how much 

information we can gather and how quickly we can share it. It’s critical that the quality of 

reporting is maintained without compromising UM News’ commitment to excellence.  

 

We count on your support to make it happen. The difference you make by taking just a 

few moments to donate now is very real.  

 

You can help guarantee that UM News has the resources necessary to deliver unparalleled 

factual reporting from General Conference as well as reliable information on The United 

Methodist Church and our ministry in and to the world. 
   

 

  

GIVE NOW 

 

   

 

   

We cannot do this work without you, 

Tim Tanton  

Chief News Officer, United Methodist News 

 

P.S. Give the gift that keeps giving by making your gift a recurring monthly contribution 

that ensures you receive reliable information and news about The UMC all year long.  
   

 

   

 

   

Find all the latest news from around the connection at UMNews.org.  
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